
Majestic Oaks Men’s Club 

Board Meeting Minutes 

March 7, 2023 

 

Meeting Called to Order 

Meeting called to order at 5:30 Fireside Room, MO. 

Roll Call 

Jeff, Ryan, AJ and Julie were not in attendance. 

Approve February Meeting Minutes 

A motion was made to approve the February 2023 meeting minutes, motion was seconded, and the 

meeting minutes were approved. 

Treasury Report.  

Tim gave the treasurer’s report. He has transferred the PayPal money to the account. Payments were 

made for the trophies and Blue Tees. A motion was made to approve the report, motion was seconded 

and it was approved. 

Golf Course Review  

AJ not in attendance. 

General Manager Update 

Julie not in attendance. 

Pro Shop Review 

Adam has been getting a lot of inventory in. There is no golf ball shortage this year. The Majestic Oaks 

leagues are filling up quickly. The tournament schedule is filling up also. Patron card sales have been 

brisk. 

Tournament Committee 

There are no changes from last month, the calendar of events is completed. There will be some USGA 

rules clarification discussed at the spring meeting. 

Handicap Committee 

Ryan not in attendance. 

Communications Committee 

Sign ups are coming on the web site. Scott noted that the activity on the web site was 73% new visitors. 

Membership 

Nothing new to report. 

 



Tuesday/Wednesday Events 

Nothing new to report. 

Match Play 

Bob has been getting a few sign ups already. 

8, 12 and 16 Man Teams 

The captains are aware of the spring meeting at Como. 

Roster Book 

There is one advertising change and it will be finalized and sent for printing. 

Old Business:  

Blues tees were sent out, the registrations via this way will be tracked. Crown points will remain the same 

and the grand prize will also remain $1,000.  

New Business: 

The Pro-Am has four $1,000 sponsors, need one more. The format is best two of four. Amateur cost is 

$140. 

The tumblers for the Summer Social will be ordered. 

The Rule of 85 was discussed. It was preliminarily determined that players that start at the silver tees and 

improve to where they do not qualify will move back to the black tees. This topic will be revisited next 

meeting. 

Rick stressed the importance of Men’s Club members and the Board being a positive influence on the golf 

course and in the clubhouse. 

The MPGA will be holding their centennial tournament on June 16, at Theodore Worth Golf Course. It 

was suggested that Adam and Austin each have a team. The last day to sign up for the tournament is 

May 29. It was thought that teams should register as soon as practical to assure a spot. 

The Spring Meeting agenda was reviewed and board member assignments were determined. 

Directors Corner:  

Nothing additional to report. 

Meeting Adjourned 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:36. The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, April 3 at 5:30. 


